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Rusudan Rukhadze 25 August, 2022
Dean of Faculty of Medicine

Dear Madam,

It's my pleasure to inform you that your students Paata Gegetchkori and Ivliane
Surmava completed their course successfully at the endoscopy unit and clinic of the
Gastroenterology Department of Ondokuz Mayis University Faculty of Medicine
between 01.08.2022 and 25.08.2022. They are motivated students and our clinic is
satisfied with their attendance.

Professor Cengiz Cokluk, MD.

Dean
Ondokuz Mayis University
Faculty of Medicine
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